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Fair offers solutions for people living with blindness & low vision  

Grand Rapids – The National Federation of the Blind of Michigan will host its first Senior Fair for people who want to embrace life in all of its fullness; while living with blindness and low vision; Friday, October 18th, from 1:00 to 5:00 p.m., at the Grand Rapids Hilton Airport 4747 28th St. SE in Kentwood adjacent to Grand Rapids.  Participants will meet real people who are blind or have low vision; and who will share proven techniques for living full, productive, independent lives in the sighted world.  Stations will feature demonstrations of cooking, cleaning, traveling, reading, writing, sorting medications, maintaining an orderly home, and enjoying handicrafts.  

Did you know that you can read the newspaper again, any time-anywhere, using only a telephone?  You can find an accessible cell phone and use your computer.  In other words, you can continue living a full, independent life, enjoying most of the activities and entertainment that you have always loved-- in spite of blindness or low vision.    

we will have a very practical way for anyone with blindness or low vision to do what they have always done before their vision loss.,” said Mary Wurtzel, chairperson of the event.

 

Everyone is invited.  There is no charge.  The Fair will be the kickoff event of the 2013 annual convention of the National Federation of the Blind of Michigan, which will be held October 18-21 at the Grand Rapids Hilton Airport Hotel 

 

ABOUT THE NATIONAL FEDERATION OF THE BLIND OF MICHIGAN

 

The National Federation of the Blind of Michigan is the oldest and largest organization of blind people in Michigan.  We are a membership organization with chapters in most major Michigan cities.  We are advocates for the rights of blind persons to live and work as first-class citizens side by side with our sighted fellow Michigan friends, colleagues and neighbors...  Among our activities are Michigan Newsline, which provides more than 300 newspapers and periodicals, job listings and TV schedules free of charge to persons with reading disabilities, scholarships for blind students, advocacy for blind employees and tenants.  The National Federation of the Blind of Michigan (www.nfbmi.org) is a non-profit organization under state and federal laws and accepts tax-deductible contributions.  For general questions contact:   publicrelations@nfbmi.org.

 

 
